

Officers For 1957:

Fres. Joseph Stemmle, Springdale C.C., Frinceton 1st V.T. Nicholas Florio, Somerset Hills C.C., Bernardsville

2nd V.T. Frank Svehla, Colonia C.C., Colonia

Alfred Caravella, Echo Lake C.C., Westfield

Treas. H. T. Isleib, Morristown Directors Frank Votta, West Orange

Alfred J. Rathjens, Spring Lake C.C., Spring Lake Melvin Lucas, Momestead G.C., Spring Lake

Reeting Notice:

A regular meeting of the New Jersey Golf Course Superintendents' Association will be held on Tuesday, February 19, 1957 at the Mountainside Inn, Mountainside, H.J.

This will be an afternoon affair with lunch being served at 12:30 F.M. after which a business meeting will be held. This will be followed by a round-table discussion of various important matters.

New Members:

We welcome the following new members who have joined our Association during 1956. He hope that they will attend each and every one of our meetings, take an active part in the Association, and that their connection with the H.J.G.C.S.A. will be very enjoyable and profitable.

Joseph S. Conover, Crestmont C.C., West Orange Theodore Radko, Knoll G.C., Doonton Edward J. Riley, Indian Valley C.C., Telford, Ta. Bernard J. Simoneau, Unattached Joseph Zichicki, Englewood G.C., Englewood

OFFICERS

President

Joseph Stemmle Springdale G. C. 1st Vice President

Nicholas Florio Somerset Hills C. C. 2nd Vice President

Frank Svehla Colonia C. C.

Secretary

Sherwood A. Moore Hollywood G. C.

Treasurer

H. T. Isleib

MITT DO ACTA ES COMOTO SE Directors SE 15

Stephen McDonough Frank Votta Alfred Rathjens
Copper Hill G. C. Essex County C. C. Spring Lake C. C.

FORE WE THE PRETERING OF THE POST CONTROL TOWN

Trace of the same of the same

in ubitable monthly by the New Jersey Volt Louise Superintendents resociation

de welcome the follow for members no baye johned our Association curing 1830, to one that they will actual

Clippings Grass Clippings

Sherwood A. Moore, Secretary Hollywood Golf Club Box 33, Deal, N. J.

Associate
Charles B. Alioth, Oak Ridge G.C., Rahway
William Bocchino, Raritan Valley C.C., Somerville
Patrick V. Campbell, Canoe Brook C.C., Summit
Arthur Blmers, Glen Ridge G.C., Glen Ridge

Heard At The Mineteenth Hole:

The Frank Svehlas have returned after a few weeks vacation in Florida.

Al Rathjens is building a new shop at the Spring Lake G. & C.C.

Alex Edgar has taken over as Superintendent of Essex County C.C.

Frank Votta is a patient at the Crange Memorial Hospital. Metd enjoy hearing from you fellows!

Literature For The Superintendents' Library:

Aquatrols Corporation of America have been good enough to furnish us with copies of the talk that Robert Moore presented to our Association at our November meeting at Metuchen G. & C.C. We are happy to enclose a copy for each member of our Association connected with a golf course.